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Our Vision: Excellence in service to our Members and the Community 

  

1st June  2022 
 

 
Fr Mike Pullar MBE PP 
Catholic Presbytery 
9 Church Street, 
Beechworth, 3747 
 
 
Dear Father Mike, 
 

Re: RSL Sub-Branch Chaplaincy 
 
The committee of the Wangaratta RSL Sub-Branch has asked me to convey to 
you their appreciation for the outstanding services that you have provided in the 
role of our Sub-Branch Chaplain over a period of some nine years. 
 
Father Nathan Verallo has agreed to step into the position of our Sub-Branch 
Chaplain. Thank you for recommending him to us. 
 
We also would like to wish you all the best for your retirement and please 
remember that you are most welcome to visit us at the Wangaratta Sub-Branch 
anytime. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Greg Larkins JP 
Secretary  


